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Engineering Curriculum Committee
Minutes of Meeting #21






March 11, 2009
Present:  Professors Andrisani, Cipra, Hannemann, Gray, Fricker, Imbrie, Irudayaraj.  Guest:  Stephen Hoffman.  Recorder:  Higgins
1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 3:47 PM in ARMS 3001.

2. A motion was made by Hannemann and seconded by Gray to approve the agenda.  The agenda was approved with no dissenting votes.
3. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Irudayaraj to approve Minutes #20 of 3/04/09.  The minutes were approved with no dissenting votes and one abstention.
4. Fricker moved to approve EFD 33-09 for distribution to the faculty, seconded by Andrisani.  Following discussion and explanation by Stephen Hoffmann from EEE, EFD 33-09 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.

Old Business 

5.  EFD Templates – Andrisani circulated a new draft of the EFD template for a new course and a course change.  Discussion followed.  The new templates will replace those currently on the website. The committee thought the drafts looked good with a few minor changes such as the addition of a signature block.   Andrisani plans to rewrite the instructions and then add the new documents to the website.   The committee would also plan to hold a training session each fall to review the procedures for submitting an EFD and Form 40 with the appropriate staff from each School.  Linda will police the submission of the Form 40 at the time the EFD is submitted.  Cipra thanked Andrisani for his work on the new templates.  

6. EFD 07-09 Honors Program – Imbrie has contacted the final departments in question to review this document.  It has been edited and Imbrie would like to begin the formal process.  He will schedule a forum to provide an opportunity to be proactive and give faculty a chance to voice any concerns.   Imbrie moved that the Engineering Curriculum Committee approve the structure and academic criteria for the College-Wide Honors program (EFD 07-09) for submission to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval.  The motion was seconded by Gray.  The motion was approved as editorially amended.  
7. EFD 32-09 – Imbrie encouraged the committee to discuss EFD 32-09 with their respective faculty.  There were open forums held but only four faculty attended the first day and two on the second day.  
8. EFD 29-09 was flagged because it did not reference any prior EFD’s stating admission requirements.  Discussion of how this EFD should proceed was held.  Ray will talk to Harris and/or to the person who issued the flag to make a final decision on the best way to handle.  
9. Meeting adjourned at 4:45 pm.[image: image1.png]
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